
PRELIMINARY DETERMINATION ON THE ASSESSMENT OF 

SIGNIFICANT MARKET POWER 

The Utilities Regulation & Competition Authority (URCA) has granted a second 

extension on the response timeframe to its “Preliminary Determination on the 

Assessment of SIGNIFICANT MARKET POWER, (SMP)”, reference document ECS 

10/2014. The consultation was published on 22 May, 2014 and responses were 

initially due on or before 11 July, 2014 and comments on the initial responses by 8 

August, 2014. URCA then extended the deadline for initial responses to 31 July, 

2014 and comments on the initial responses to 29 August, 2014. Now, as a result 

of further representations made, the deadline for initial responses is extended to 

29 August, 2014 and the deadline for comments on the initial responses is 

extended to 30 September, 2014.  URCA will not grant further extensions on this 

consultation following this notice. 

All responses must be addressed to the attention of URCA’s Chief Executive 

Officer in accordance with the instructions as set out in the Consultation 

Document. 

The consultation Document may be downloaded from the “Consultation 

Document Library” section of this website. 
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